



THE GYRO CLUB OF EDMONTON — EDMONTON — ALBERTA

12 March 1990

Last Meeting: 25 Gyros and Marty Larson's guest, Dick Mandlis, met at the Mayfair Golf Club for a luncheon meeting on 6 March.

Ed Edlund introduced the guest speaker Rick Howson, Director of Marketing for the Edmonton Eskimos Football Club. Rick gave a very interesting talk about the importance of the Eskimos Football Club to the community.

The thanks of our club were nicely expressed by John Ross.

Health & welfare: Dave Duchak is looking well after a brief stay in the Royal Alex for some surgery.

President John Pedden looking tanned and healthy after ammonth in Hawaii.

Mail call: Ernie Siegel sent a postcard from San Diego, where they met up with Ken and Margaret McKenzie, and Bryce & Florrie Van Dusen, while attending the Ben Hogan Golf Tournament.

Coming events: We are pleased to report that 5 couples from our Club will be attending the District & Interim Convention at Fairmont on March 16-18.

Ski-Weekend March 30 - 1 April at Jasper Alberta. For those who are interested in going and haven't turned their names in to Merrill Morstad - please get in touch with him right away.

Bridge Wind-up to be held on 20 April 1980 - watch for more information on this event in the next Gyrollèg.

Red Deer Golf; Park Points, The Sherwood Park Gyro Club Bulletin, reports that the annual golf game will be held at the Riverbend Golf Club in Red Deer on 7 June 1990. Mark your calendar now. More information to follow.

Hockey Pool: Harry Mills the lucky winners for the last two games are as follows:-

- 3 March \$10.00 Allan Warrack.
- 3 " \$15.00 Rod Dempster Ken McKnezie.
- 3 " \$25.00 F.K. Shaw Mike Matei.
- 10 " \$10.00 Bill Spry.
- " " \$15.00 Neil Hartsburg M.E. Jarron
- ' " \$25.00 Don Popowich Boyd Slavik Jim Evans.

(same old story + them that has - gets!)

Next Meeting - PLEASE NOTE - THIS WILL BE AN EVENING MEETING to be held on Tuesday 20 March at Kelly's Saloon, Fort Edmonton Park, starting at 6.00 p.m. This is a most important meeting, when we will hold the Annual Election of Club Officers, plus a primary ballot for Directors, for the next 12 months.

So come out and vote for your new executive and then be prepared to get out and support them by being an active supporter by your attendance. Should be a funn night for all.

A St Patrick's Day Toast: May the roof above us never fall in, and may we friends gathered below never fall out.

This bulletin is the result of the efforts of three Gyros:— Holy Willie (Editor protem) who took notes at the last meeting, but had to leave town and couldn't write the 'log: 3rd Int, Veep Marty Larson, who got the notes from friend Willie, but mislaid them and Retread (yes I'm back!) who visited with Marty and garnered the above information from him.

One reason that this is a short "log is that I find it difficult to drop a golf club and replace it with a pen — both of which cause me a degree of frustration at times.

My sincere thanks to Padre Bill for publishing the Gyrolog in my absence. Would you be interested in taking it on full time Willie??

If not perhaps Stan Smith might be persuaded to take over — I understand that he is still submitting articles to the Reader's Digest, but not getting paid. He says he is even stopped to writing letters to the Editor; Hang in there Stan.

See you at Kelly's Saloom on March 20th Retread.